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The Team for the study of the Structures, formed by M2 Soledad Galerén, Cristina Ruberte,
Ménica Baigorria, Lucyna Lejba, Pilar Sebastia

and Margarita Bordallo, with the help of Fr Teodoro Bahillo, cmf have worked from 3 to 12 of
December in Madrid.

The fruit of the reflection is summarized in a"draft" that includes the voices of all claretian
sisters (through the survey and contributions at continental meetigns) responding to the task
that the XVI General Chapter entrusted to all to renew our life, mission and structures to better
respond to the urgent agendas of the Church and the world of today. This work will be
presented in the assembly of major Superiors and delegates coming April.




